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First name: SALLY

Last name: SCHWARTZ

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: As parents of two kids, we pay our taxes, we vote.....and we care deeply that all of America's

precious wilderness is protected.   We urge you to NOT change the long-standing policy regarding ANILCA

cabins.  As you surely know, cabins do NOT belong in America's wilderness areas.                                     To

allow such cabins is not only unwarranted, it also clearly negates the purpose of the Wilderenes Act.

                                                                                                                                                                           

You good folks are paid by public taxes to PROTECT wildnerness.....and we expect you to fully adhere to your

professional duties.  NO cabins, please!                                                                               

Thank you for your service.....and thank you for your clear vision.                                                    

Sincerely Yours,   Sally Schwartz &amp; Family       Petaluma, CA 94952

 

 


